
Red Sea / Gulf of Aden Update 

Corporate Information 

In light of the recent ceasefire agreement between Israel and Hamas, CMA CGM would like to provide 

an update regarding possible adjustments to our future network routing regarding South Red Sea and 

Gulf of Aden. 

The ceasefire allows humanitarian relief and hope for peace. Recent developments in the region 

suggest progress towards greater stability, which is a positive but fragile sign for the global shipping 

and logistics industry. 

Yet, the safety of our seafarers, vessels, and our customers’ cargo remains the CMA CGM Group’s 

utmost priority. Given the ongoing tensions and associated risks for commercial vessels in certain 

areas, CMA CGM will for time being continue to prioritize alternative routes, including a significant 

reliance on passage via the Cape of Good Hope. While this approach applies to the majority of our 

network, adjustments may be  made on a case-by-case basis depending on security and global 

operational conditions. 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will keep you informed of any updates. 

 


